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June 2, 1959 

Rabbi Norman Lamm 
116 Garfield Street 

Springfield 8, Massachusetts 

Dear Norman: 

I em writing you this note to tell you how im- 

pressed and thrilled I was at your presentation in the 

recent issue offfdition concerning the separation of sexes, 
I found it comprehensive and intelligible in a way that 
previous writings thereon have not been, 

-I have several suggestions to make that I would 

like you and the proper authorities to consider, They are 

all sort of inter-related, 

I am wondering whether it might not be in order to 
have a simplified version made up that would be printed in 
bulk quantities and distributed wide-spread in our country, 
I say a simpler edition because your article is approximately 
24 pages and even the intelligent layman, at least in my 
Congregation, would perhaps be discouraged in going through 

it, If it could be simplified and made half the size I think 

it could serve a better purpose, 

Then I would like to see it spread in all the annvel 
Jewish press and in addition a very substantial number of copies 
printed, I kmow that I could distribute a thousand in my own 

Congregation, I have an idea that distributing them to the 

Orthodox Jewish Community of New Orleans as a public service, 

would be a good thing, Certainly we ought to do something about 

this, Perhaps the Rabbinical Council and the Union can take 

part therein, but it surely deserves to be utilized to the very 

utmost, 
I am planning to be at the convention and look forward 

to seeing you then, Nevertheless if you do have time, please drop 

me a note on these suggestions, 
With every good wish, I 

Cordially yours, 

Wa Wulle, 
AFFILIATED WITH THE UNION OF ORTHODOX JEWISH CONGREGATIONS OF AMERICA 


